
Sermon Notes 

 
November 13, 2022 

 

 

Prayer Walking for Schools 
We would like our people to Prayer Walk our own 
campus and other school campuses. There are 
guidelines to follow to make sure we are being 
safe and respecting school property. Please see 
those guidelines in the prayer guides or the 
weekly newsletter. 



Pastor  
Associate Pastor 
Associate Pastor | Music 

Tobey Williams 
Bruce McKee 
Fred Lambert 

tobey@bookcliffbaptist.org 
bruce@bookcliffbaptist.org 
gjchiefsfan@gmail.com 

Nursery is available during worship service. 
Children’s Church (K—3rd) will be dismissed before the sermon 

 

Announcements 

Dates to Remember: 
November 20 - Church Family Thanksgiving Meal 
November 27 - College Supper at Christ Center 
November 28 - The Wonder of Advent Bible Study 
November 28 - Hanging of the Green 

  This Week’s Events at Bookcliff Baptist 
Sunday   

 9:00 AM 
10:15 AM 

2:00 PM 
Monday 

9:30 AM 
Wednesday 

6:00 PM 
7:00 PM 

Thursday 
6:30 PM 
6:30 PM 

 
Sunday School 
Sunday Church Services 
Services at the Fountains of Hilltop 
 
Bible Study of 1 and 2 Peter 
 
Prayer Meeting 
Choir 
 
Youth Bible Study 
Ladies Bible Studies 

Operation Christmas Child | Boxes Due Today 
The church will be collecting shoe boxes today for 
Operation Christmas Child. If you want to find out 
what goes into an Operation Christmas Child shoe 
box ask Helen Senko or Paulie Dudley or go to 
www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-
child/pack-a-shoe-box/. 
Church Thanksgiving Lunch | November 20  
The church will have a Thanksgiving pot luck on 
November 20th after morning services. Please 
bring a side, desert, casserole, or a main. The 
church will be providing turkey.  
The Wonder of Advent | November 28 
Join a 4-week Bible study at the home of Gloria 
Bonner to study The Wonder of Advent. It will run 
from November 28th through December 19th at 
9:30 AM. If you want a study book, they can be 
purchased at Lifeway.com. The Bonners live at 219 
Monitor Mesa Ct. You may contact Mrs. Gloria at 
505-238-2114 or ggbonner54@gmail.com.  
Serving College Students | November 27 
The Sunday after Thanksgiving, we will be serving 
CMU students at the Christ Center. You can help 
prepare the meal by being in the kitchen at the 
church on November 27th at 4 PM. 
Hanging of the Green | November 28th 
Join us for decorating for the Christmas season. 
We will be stringing lights, setting up trees, and all 
the other decorations. Light dinner will be served 
for helpers. Don Sheffield will be setting up the 
nativity on the front lawn earlier in the day.  


